Amy Rostkowycz

From: Sarah Archer <sarah@iriswds.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 11:03 PM

To: Amy Rostkowycz

Cc: Lisa Sagala; Jeffrey Dontz; Margaret Batzer
Subject: HB 5812-5817

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms. Rostkowycz,

On behalf of Manistee County, | am providing the Natural Resources and Outdoor Recreation Committee
with a Resolution in support of HB 5812-5817. These bills will bring needed changes to support the planning
and sustainable management of solid waste, and financial resources to aid in the development of a robust
materials management program that protects the natural environment and supports economic growth.

Respectfully,
Sarah Archer
Manistee County Recycling Coordinator

Have recycling questions? Call the Hotline at 855-2Go-Zero (855-246-9376)
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